
          1 Main Street 

          Toytown 

          Cumbria 

          CA1 1AA 

 

          11th April 2020 

 

Dear Rowan Class 

I hope that this letter finds you all safe and well.  I thought that as a challenge this 
week we could all write a letter.   Three of my grandsons have been writing letters 
to us and I have been writing back.  It has been a lovely thing to drop on our door 
mat and has really cheered us up because we miss them so much.   

I hope that you have all been making good choices for your parents and trying hard 
to keep busy.  I know that doing school work at home could be quite tricky but it is 
important for us all to keep learning.  I have been doing some learning online, 
reading some books about my job and practising playing my clarinet every day.  Mr 
Brown said I am definitely improving! 

Can you tell me something new that you have learned? 

We have been making sure that we still get exercise.  Each day we go for a walk 
near our house.  We have lots of country lanes and farm land nearby so we don’t see 
very many people.  What exercise have you been doing to stay healthy? 

I am also enjoying cooking!  I have planned our meals and then shopped for what 
we need.  This week I have baked some cakes and left some on the doorsteps of 
people that I know who live on their own.  Have you been cooking or baking? 

I hope that the Easter Bunny still made it to your house.  Thankfully, he came here 
too!  

It would be fantastic if you could write a letter back to me and put it on Seesaw 
then I can see it.   It would be a great way for us all to stay in touch.  Also, if you 
enjoy letter writing and can do it without breaking the rules – send a letter to a 
family member or friend.   

I miss you all so much but we are doing the right thing to keep everyone safe. 

Take care 

Love 

Mrs Brown x 


